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Important Date: 

School Closed  

January 17th   

Welcome back! We hope 

you had a wonderful 

break! Wishing everyone a 

happy and healthy new 

year! 

Boots & BBQ  

A family event and 

fundraiser.  A Boots & BBQ 

planning meeting will be 

held on Tuesday, January 

11th at 9:15am. If you 

cannot make the meeting 

but would like to be a part 

of the planning committee 

please let Colleen know. 

Please notify the office 

with any address or 

phone number changes. 

We are looking for a few 

positive words about our 

preschool. These quotes 

will be included in our 

annual report that is 
presented to St. Alban’s 

congregation. If you’d like 

to share, please leave your 

words with Colleen or 

Whitney in the office. 

 

Preschool 

Registration 

Registration for continuing 

families for the 2022-2023 

school year will begin 

Tuesday, February 8th. You 

can pick up a registration 

form in the office.  

We will start registration 

for new families on 

Tuesday, February 15th. 

If you know of someone 

searching for a preschool, 

have them call us to 

schedule a tour.  

If you need specific days of 

the week make sure to 

register early.  

 

 

 

Parking lot etiquette 

Please only enter the 

parking lot through the 

entrance and exit through 

the exit.  Please also go 

very slowly, just in case.  

 

Thank you to everyone 

who donated for our 

Christmas drive.  

The children at Spreading 

Threads were very grateful 

to all of you. 

 

Enrollment is quite full so 

please be sure to call the 

office before bringing your 

child on a day you are not 

registered for. If you need 

to adjust your schedule, 

please come in to the 

office right away.  

 

If you own a business, or 

know someone who does, 

please consider making a 

contribution to the Boots 

and BBQ silent auction.  

 


